
May 6, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Max Holland 

221 Constitution Avenue NE 

Apartment 23 

Washington, DC 20002  

 

Dear Max: 

 

Thank you for your letter of May 2, 1996 and the copy of the letter that you sent to Steve Tilley 

regarding the potential existence of additional Congressional records which are relevant to the 

assassination of President Kennedy. 

 

I have shared copies of the letter with David Marwell, Jeremy Gunn and the member of the Board 

staff who focuses primarily of Congressional records.  We will advise you of what we learn. 

 

Again, thank you for your letter and for sharing this information with us. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


